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Leadership Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back to the Summer term! I hope you are all 
enjoying this lovely weather we've been having. As we 
enjoy the sunnier days, please remember that bringing fans into 
school is not permitted, and only prescription sunglasses are  
allowed on school premises. 
 

This term promises to be action-packed, with lots to look forward to! 
We have sports days on the horizon, transitions to new year groups, 
and various exciting educational visits lined up. Please keep an eye 
out for key dates and events being shared in the coming weeks, as 
we want to ensure everyone is involved and informed. 
 

Mark your calendars for our Curriculum Meetings, which will be    
taking place in the week beginning 19th May. This is a wonderful  
opportunity for you to learn more about what your children will be 
studying and how you can support their learning at home. 
 

Finally, we want to extend our best wishes to Mrs Malik as she starts 
her maternity leave very soon. We know she will be missed over the 
next few months. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and here’s to a 
fantastic Summer term ahead! 

Dates for your Diary 

5th May 

Bank Holiday School Closed 

6th May 

SEND Surgery 

12th—15th May 

YR 6 SATS WEEK 

19th May 

Y3 & Y4 Woodlands Day Visit 

YR & Y2 Curriculum Meetings 

20th May 

Y3 & Y4 Curriculum Meetings 

21st May 

Y1 & Y5 Curriculum Meetings 

22nd May 

Y6 Curriculum Meetings 

23rd May 

Y5 & Y6 Woodlands Day Visit 

SPANISH Sun-Safe 

Medical Tracker 
We are now using an electronic Medical           
Tracker to log all First Aid incidents. This       
system will send you an email if your child has 
received any treatment. Please ensure that the 
school has an up-to-date email address for you so that you 
don’t miss any important notifications.  

Focus on Recycling 

Thank you for your                
support in our efforts to recycle more               
efficiently. Remember that  children who 
bring a packed lunch will be expected to 
take all rubbish and food back home to  
assist in these recycling efforts and  so parents are better 
able to monitor consumption. 

Now that the weather is changing please remind your child/
children to bring their water bottle to school. Sun hats are 
allowed during break and lunchtimes and if you want to  
apply any sun cream please apply before the children come 
to school. As in previous years, only prescribed sun glasses 
are allowed in school.  
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Star Pupils of the Week Marvellous Mathematicians 
EYFS 

Adam, Eisa, Muhammad H, Samah, Huzaifa 

Year 1 

Aayah, Yumna, Abdul Rahim, Arsh 

Year 2 

Yunus, Murtaza, Hanan, Noor 

Year 3 

Romeesa, Amaad, Safwan, Amelia 

Year 4 

Zoya, Zakariyya, Ahmad, Anaya 

Year 5 

Ahil, Bilal, Husna 

Year 6 

Dawood, Saleena, Saliha, Sophie 

 

 

EYFS 

Zidan, Zil e Huma, Haashim, Shako 

Year 1 

Ibrahim, Arham, Hoorain 

Year 2 

Humaidah, Hifza, Emaan 

Year 3 

Yusuf, Haidar, Shayion 

Year 4 

Yousaf, Ahmed, Irum, Shahzaib 

Year 5 

Muhammad, Ahil, Rahim 

Year 6 

Hafsah, Halima, Maqial, Faatima 

Celebration Assemblies will take place each FRIDAY.  EYFS—Y4: 9:00am, Y5-Y6: 10:00am.   

Invited parents/carers will be notified on the Tuesday before the assembly. 
New Time! 

Isa 

Abdul-Ahad 

Ume-Ammarah 

Abdul Hadi 
School Attendance              

this week 

93.73% 

Congratulations to these     

children with whom we celebrate 

improved attendance throughout 

the spring term. Keep it up! 

HOUSE POINTS   

This week’s 

winners are 

BLUE house! 


